
History student council

INFO Meeting with PIZZA! 

The word ‘pizza’ was first documented in 997 CE in 

Gaeta. Serving pizza at History Student Council 

meetings illustrates the way pizza has changed over time. 

Therefore, attending the History Student Council 

and eating pizza counts as history research.1 In this essay, 

I will  

Help create plans for field trips, fun events, 

and be more involved with UMBC’s History 
Department

TUESDAY, OCT. 12TH

FINE ARTS NORTH 533 

11:45am-1:00pm 
1 alas, though we are scholars, it doesn’t count as scholarly history research. 

Just fun, delicious research. 




